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‘Dear Parents/Carers

SCHOOL CLOSURE: The last day of school for ALL pupils in Years 3, 4
and 5 will be Thursday 16 July

On Friday 17" July we will be open to YEAR 6 PUPILS ONLY. There will be
NO KEY WORKER PROVISION or ability to accommodate any other children in
school on this day.

We are inviting ALL our Year 6 children to come to school on the last day of
term so that we can spend time with them and say ‘goodbye’ to them properly.
We will keep children in their *bubbles’ but are planning a day of fun activities.
Weather permitting we will spend most of the day outside, playing games, having
a picnic, spending time together. A picnic lunch will be provided by school.
Children will need to bring their own water bottle.

As we plan to be outside for most of the day, make sure that your child puts
sunscreen on before school and comes with a sunhat. Children are allowed to
wear sunglasses.

Current ‘bubbles” of Year 6 children need to arrive and be collected at their usual
times of 3.15pm or 3.25pm. Our new 'bubble’ of Year 6 children (children who are
not currently in school) will be in class Australia and should arrive at 9am and be
collected at 3.25pm.

Please contact the school office by Friday 39 July to confirm whether your child
will he attending or not.

Mrs K Smith
Headteacher
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